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Welcome to April, Robins Family Housing
Have a fun event idea? Share it! We would love to know what community 
events you would be interested in for this year! Email us at 
robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com and let us know.

April Employee Spotlight
Lynn Alexander 
Lynn is a family man and loves to have fun. He loves being a part of our team 
and making our residents happy! 

Office Contact Information
Office Hours: Monday - Friday 8 a.m. - 5 p.m.

Office Number: 478-310-2788
Email: robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com

Facebook: @robinsfamilyhousing
Website: robinsfamilyhousing.com 

Our CEO’s Message

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month, Hunt Military 
Communities celebrates the youngest 
members of our communities. Military 
children, often make some of the most 
signi�cant sacri�ces moving from state 
to state, school to school, and having 
parents deployed for long periods of 

time. We are proud to acknowledge and support the 
tremendous strength and resiliency of our military children, 
along with the  sacri�ces. This year, for the third time, we are 
hosting our Hunt Little Heroes program. Encourage your 
children to share stories of how they have been a hero and 
positive in�uence in their community.  Applicants are asked 
to submit a 300-word essay, or a video telling their “Hero 
Story.” All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt 
Little Heroes cape, mask  and challenge coin. Three winners 
will receive cash prizes and matching donations to the 
charity of their choice. For more information please 
visit https://www.huntheroesfoundation.org. From all of 
us here at HMC, thank you for your service and sacrifice.

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

Proudly Supporting The 
 Month of the Military Child



Hang Gliding
When: April 23th
Contact Outdoor Recreation for more info, or go to 
www.robinsfss.com.

Purple Up Bowling
When: April 15th
Contact the Robins Bowling Center for more info, or go to 
www.robinsfss.com 

Fam Camp Movie Night
When: April 15th
Contact Outdoor Recreation for more info, or go to 
www.robinsfss.com.

Spring into Spring – Jackpot Bingo
When: April 13th
Contact the Heritage Club for more info, or go to www.robinsfss.com.

Month of the Military Child Parade
When: April 1st, 9:00 am
Parade will begin in the parking lot of building 905 and will 
proceed throughout the family housing areas. 
*Anyone is welcome to join in helping honor our little heroes. Flyers, 
banners, and purple swag are all encouraged for the crowd. To 
register, please contact Kim Danjou 478-951-1801 or email 
Kimberly.danjou@us.af.mil.

HAPPENING AROUND 
THE TOWN

robinsfamilyhousing.com 

SAVE THE DATE

April 1st
April Fools 

April 1st
Month of the Military
Child Parade 

April 17th
Easter

April 7th
Trash Pickup

April 5th
Gold Star Spouse’s Day 

April 15th
Egg Hunt 

April 15th
Hunt Little Heroes Deadline 

April 15th
National Purple Up! Day 

April 14th
Trash Pickup

April 21st
Trash Pickup

April 28th
Trash Pickup

March’s Contest Winners:
St. Patrick’s Day Sel�e Contest - Misty Parks  (Won $25).

April is Month of the Military Child. We will be
doing the Purple Balloon Pursuit all month long. 



robinsfamilyhousing.com 

APRIL EVENTS
Purple Up! - Month of the Military Child
April is designated as the Month of the Military Child. This month, 
we celebrate the important role children play in the armed forces 
community and applaud military families and their children for the 
many sacri�ces they make as well as the challenges they overcome.
Join us in showing your support by wearing purple every Friday 
during the month of April.

Purple Balloon Pursuit
We want to honor military children for the Month of the Military 
Child during April with the Purple Balloon Pursuit! Be sure to follow 
us on Facebook “Robins Family Housing” and watch for our posts 
starting when balloons will be out in the community as well as 
further instructions to claim your prize.

Hunt Little Heroes: March 15th – April 15th
Calling all Little Heroes! In honor of Month of the Military Child, we 
want to hear from you about what it takes to be a leader. Show us 
what kind of hero you want to be in your community! Submissions 
are open from March 15th – April 15th, 2022.
For more information and submission guidelines, visit: 
www.HuntLittleHeroes.org.

Annual Easter Egg Hunt
Grab your baskets and join us at the Main O�ce on Friday, April 15th 
from 5:00 – 6:00 pm for an egg-cellent time! We will be hosting our 
annual egg hunt with light refreshments to follow. Open to current 
residents only. Don’t forget to wear your purple and show your 
support for Purple Up! Day.

Pet of the Month Contest
Follow us on Facebook “Robins Family Housing” and post a photo of 
your furry friend in the comment section under the Pet of the 
Month Photo Contest post. April’s Pet of the Month Photo Contest 
will run from April 14th - 21st, 2022. Entries must be submitted by 
12:59 EST on April 21st.
One winner will be randomly selected and announced April 22nd 
on the Robins Family Housing Facebook page.

Yard of the Month Photo Contest
Spring has sprung! It’s time to show us what you’ve been working on. 
Follow us on Facebook “Robins Family Housing” and post your yard 
photo in the comment section under the Yard of the Month Photo 
Contest post. April’s Yard of the Month Photo Contest will run from April 
22nd - 28th, 2022. Entries must be submitted by 12:59 CST on April 28th.
The winner will be selected from the photos received and 
announced on April 29th on our Facebook page. 

Landscaping Schedule – April 2022
Be on the lookout for the weekly landscaping schedule via email 
and Facebook! 
If you are having any landscaping needs that are outside of 
regular grass mowing, please contact the o�ce or use the Hunt 
App to submit a work order.

Happy Easter!

Maintenance Corner
Be sure to come by the o�ce for all of your Self-help needs. We 
are working diligently to be sure to have items readily available 
during normal business hours. 
Remember to change your �lter monthly to ensure that the unit 
is running e�ciently. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact the o�ce at 478-310-27888 or email us: 
robinsleasing@huntcompanies.com

Maintenance Reminder
Pest Control is every Wednesday & Thursday. Work orders are 
required.


